
Proposal #P2022-15 
 
The City of Salem is seeking proposals for a new 2022 supercrew truck 4X4 5’ bed.  
This unit is to be a new 2022 or 2023 model, 4WD full super crew pickup truck with 
126 in wheelbase, equipped with a swiss pro series truck cap.  The following 
specifications shall be used as a minimum guideline for this vehicle: 
 

o Gasoline fueled 
o Automatic transmission w/OD 
o Factory Air Conditioning 
o Power Steering, Power Brakes 
o Rhino lined bed 
o Running boards 
o Trailer tow package 
o Rear View Camera 
o AM/FM Radio 
o Exterior Color – white (required) 
o Vinyl/rubber full floor covering 
o Bumper – painted front and rear.   
o Intermittent wipers 
o Dome light package 
o 3-year/36,000 mile factory warranty 
o Swiss Pro Series truck cap. Color to match body with full length side doors with split 

shelves on both sides and full length door on back.  Must be installed on truck at time of 
delivery. 

 
Delivery time upon receipt of order:  Must be available for delivery within 30 days of award. 
The dealer is to submit a detailed listing of equipment for each vehicle proposed.  Dealers may 
submit proposals for 1 or more vehicles, as they may feel warrant consideration under these 
guidelines.  Upgrades from the above specifications will be considered. 
 
The proposals will be opened at Salem City Hall on Friday, July 8, 2022 at 10:00A.  This 
purchase must be approved by the City Council and will be presented at the July 18, 2022 City 
Council meeting.  The City of Salem reserves the right to purchase or reject via proposal 
based upon merits of value, and not cost basis alone, as decided by City Council. 
If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to call me at City Hall. 


